Craig, Sondra

From: Lucida Meyer <lucida.meyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 9:50 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: To city clerk: opposition agenda 21-1190

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

To whom it may concern:

My husband and | are residences of Hanifl Road which is an extension of seventh Street. Our family home has been
there since the early 50s. We have been under the guidance of the DNR and our own respect and value for the river area
and wetlands ever since we can remember. To have a high-rise building or several buildings built along this road feels
like it is against everything we’ve ever stood for. It will change the dynamics of our neighborhood forever. Not only the
added volume of traffic and people, but also the added stress that a large building on the environment brings is
detrimental. The only driving factor we see here is personal monetary gain. This Metropolitan look, feel, and affects do
not fit in this previous long standing, quiet, environmental neighborhood.

Please stop and reconsider the proposal of building more and larger high rise buildings in this area.
Respectfully and sincerely,

Mike and Lucida Meyer
2760 Hanifl Rd

Sent from my iPhone



